
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of National School Sports Week (26th – 30th June 2017) we have organised lots of 
events and activities that the children will participate in.  Throughout the week, children 
will compete within their house teams, earning points not only for their sporting prowess, 
but also for displaying our core Birklands’ values.  The points that the children earn 
throughout the week will be added together and winners will be announced in an 
awards ceremony on Friday 30th June, complete with a podium and prizes (kindly 
donated by the PTFA).    
Parents and carers are invited to join us at the ceremony to celebrate the achievements 
of the children.   
Please see below further details of the events during the week: 
 
Monday 26th June – Sports Day 
Sports Day will take place on Monday 26th June, 1 – 3pm on the Meden Sports field.  
Parents and carers are invited to come and cheer along the children as they compete 
in a variety of races.  The PTFA will be providing coloured bands for each child to wear 
based on their house team, however if your child has an item of clothing that matches 
their house colour, we would love them to wear it to help them get into the team spirit!  
Here is a reminder of the house teams and their colours: 
Rufford = Red 
Clumber = Green 
Newstead = Blue 
Welbeck = Yellow  
 
Wednesday 28th June – Potted Sports 
On Wednesday 28th June, the children will be taking part in a potted sports event, which 
is being organised and delivered by Goldcrest (Year 6).  Children will take part in 8 
different sports activities; again earning points for their house team. 
 
Friday 30th June – Corporal Butcher Event 
On Friday 30th June, the children will compete in their house teams taking part in 
different physical activities organised by Corporal Butcher. This will be their final chance 
to earn points for their houses. 
 
Friday 30th June – Awards Ceremony 
On Friday 30th June at 1pm, we will be holding an awards ceremony to celebrate the 
achievements of the children throughout sports week.  The PTFA have very kindly 
donated lots of prizes that the children will receive during the afternoon.  We invite 
parents and carers to join us in this celebration. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and ask! 
We look forward to seeing you throughout sports week. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Pawlitta   


